1/30/13

Dear Montpelier Resident,

Your home ot structure may be in or near a flood hazaid-aréa and may be effected by flooding
and by the upcommg change in the flood hazard map Plea'se be sure to look at the extent of the

to the mapped Spe ial Flood Hazard Area,

There will be a Ioc 1l e etmg to address flood insurance questions:

Tuesday, February 6lh at 6'00pm in the City Council Chambers in City Hali

Other meetings will be set up around the county in the coming weeks. A schedule and othier
information will be posted at- http {vtfpm blogspot.com/

The new DFIRM will become effective on March 19 2013, If: your structure is identified as
beinig in the hazard area for the first time it will be ﬁnanclaily easier to get flood insurance before

the beginning of February. Your structure may initially beeli glble for a favorable “Preforred

Risk Policy”. . Contact your homeowner’s insurance agent to secure flood insurance.

Sincerely,

Ned Swanberg

Flood Hazard Mapping: Coordinator, CFM
Vermont Watershed Management Division
1 National Life Drive

Montpelier, VT 05620




